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Some people who received this message don't often get email from albertobertomeu@msn.com. Learn why this is
important

To whom It may concern

Hello

I am the owner of Boler Xpress Car Wash on 1635 White Bear Ave.
And highly support this request and appreciate future investments
Into our community.

Good luck and I hope it will be approved.

Alberto Bertomeu
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